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Notice of Community Meeting 
 

 
Notice is hereby given that Santa Fe County Board of County Commissioner 
Harry Montoya, District 1 will host a Community Meeting regarding the 
completion of the Sombrillo Preliminary Engineering Report for wastewater 
system options on Tuesday, March 24, 2009 at 6:00 p.m. at the Hands Across 
Cultures Teen Center #89 La Puebla Road, La Puebla, NM  
 
 
The County of Santa Fe makes every practical effort to assure that its meetings and programs are accessible to 
the physically challenged.  Physically challenged individuals should contact Santa Fe County at 986-6200 in 
advanced to discuss any special need (e.g., interpreters for the hearing and sight impaired.) 

 
 
 

 
 


